
 

 
Cheetah Class Newsletter           
Class Teacher 
WOW, what a way to end our first term as Year 6 and end 2023. Whiston Willis Primary Academy have 
been awarded the Primary School of the Year award. Mr Cooper, Miss Boyd and Mrs Askew attended 
the ceremony at the House of Lords in London. This award is symbolic of every member of our school 
community, from pupils, to parents, to welfare staff, to governors and everybody in between. We could 
not excel as much as we do without everybody’s input and I am forever thankful to work in such a 
wonderful setting! 
 

Curriculum 
French – Mrs Vasey has been teaching us how to retell the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears in 
French this half-term. We have enjoyed learning key vocabulary, acting out scenarios and discussing the 
events in French. 
 
Art – In Art, children have been studying Ben Mosley. Ben Mosley is an artist who uses abstract art, 
using linear representations to recreate sporting celebrations. The children have practised skills 
required to imitate this style of art and have chosen their favourite sporting photograph to use as 
inspiration for their final piece – I am absolutely blown away at their work. 

                                      
 
English – This week we started our new text, Leila and the Blue Fox. When we entered the classroom, 
we were presented with a number of items and children were tasked with piecing together these 
findings to begin to predict who they may belong to. The children were ecstatic to be getting filmed! 
Literacy Tree, the scheme which we use within school, were blown away by the children’s engagement 
and knowledge.   
 
For more information on what these topics contain, please go to Cheetah Class at 
www.whistonwillis.co.uk  

Important Information 
P.E. Days – Thursday and Friday 
Snacks – Please ensure children are bringing healthy snacks to school for break and lunch times.   
Thursday 14th December – Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 21st December – School Closes 
Wednesday 3rd January – School Opens 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissCaldwell09 and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Caldwell 
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